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This communique highlights key discussions and considerations from the Road Safety Council 
meeting held 30 August 2024. 

Chair’s Report 

Council noted the Chair’s advice regarding the Data Sharing Working Group. Data and Reports 
will be included as a standing item on the agenda to inform Council and assist with decision 
making. 

Annual Report on Council’s Activities 

Council endorsed the draft Annual Report on Council’s Activities 2023-24, which will be provided 
to the Minister for Road Safety to table in Parliament. 

2024-25 Road Trauma Trust Account Mid-Year Review  

The Council considered budget submissions for variations for existing programs and new 
proposals. 

The Chair will write to the Minister for Road Safety, Hon David Michael MLA, advising him of the 
final budget recommendations. 

Austroads Road Safety Projects 

Main Roads Western Australia gave a presentation on the Austroads Mobile Point-to-Point 
(MP2P) cameras for speed enforcement and the Charting a Path to Zero projects.  

The Mobile Point-to-Point project will develop guidelines for best-practice implementation of 
mobile point-to-point (P2P) cameras for managing driver speed choice. A WA Working Group has 
been formed to provide input regarding deployment and operational factors as well as formative 
and summative feedback.  

The Charting a Path to Zero will provide practical guidance for all levels of government to fully 
implement the necessary actions to reduce fatalities and serious injuries to zero by 2050. Three 
workshops will be conducted to gather information regarding the level of maturity or current state 
of WA’s approach and achievements for improving road safety 

Papers noted 

• Evaluation of RTTA funded programs update. 

• WA Road Safety Context 
 

Next meeting: 25 October 2024 

 

Katie Hodson-Thomas JP 
Road Safety Council Chair 
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